TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---TOWN BOARD MEETING---MARCH 11, 2020
AGENDA 
  1) Meeting called to order.

2) Amend/Approve Minutes of 02/12/20-Town Board Meeting.
3) Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report; Town Clerk’s Monthly Report; Tax Collector-Collection Summary-Batches 1 thru 37; Building & Zoning Monthly Report; Justice Court Monthly Report and Arkville and Halcottsville Monthly Water Reports for 01/2020.
4) Bob Payne, Superintendent - Update on Arkville and Halcottsville Water District. 
  5) Open Floor to the Public.
6) Hwy Supt John Biruk - Authorization to Seek Annual Bids for the Purchase of Fuel, Materials & Services; Authorization to Seek Bids for Rental Construction Equipment with and without Operator and Approval of 10-Hour Work Day starting May 2, 2020 thru October 02, 2020.  
7) Attorney Kevin Young of CWC and Lamont Engineers - Halcottsville Community Wastewater Management Program.

8) Resolution #5 of 2020-Resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Middletown Seeking Lead Agency Status in Construction of the Wastewater Management Project in the Hamlet of Halcottsville.

9) Resolution #6 of 2020-A Resolution Scheduling a Public Hearing on the Proposed Halcottsville Sewer District for April 08, 2020.
      10) Resolution #7 of 2020-A Resolution for Consideration of Halcottsville Sewer Use Law

            and Scheduling a Public Hearing for April 08, 2020.
11) Re-Appointment of Phyllis Whitehouse Frome as Alternate Member of Town Planning Board for the term of 03/11/20 to 7/31/22.
12) FYI: Fairview Budget.

13) Open Floor to the Public.

14) OTHER _______________________________________________________________.
      15) Executive Session - Personnel Issue.
      16) Audit and Approve Monthly Vouchers for payment.

      17) Adjournment.
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor                                                                  03/11/2020
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk
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